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GARNAVILLO, IA - Community Savings Bank is proud to announce a $25,000 donation to the 
Garnavillo Community Daycare! The $25,000 donation will assist the growing community daycare 
center in its much needed expansion efforts.

The Garnavillo Community Day Care opened its doors in March of 2003 with use of portable 
school buildings attached together. It has served its purpose for the past 18 years with 
licensing space for 45 children for ages 6 weeks to 12 years old. With safe, affordable, and 
high-quality childcare in high demand, the Garnavillo Community Day Care Board has decided 
to construct a new Center with almost twice its capacity! This would relieve 18 families with 18 
children that are on their current waiting list. The availability of quality childcare influences 
parents’ career decisions. For the sustainability and growth of Garnavillo and surrounding 
communities and businesses, meeting the need for childcare is critical.  

“This project is crucial to our local economy for employers to hire, working families need 
dependable childcare," said Bill Robinson, Garnavillo Community Daycare Board President. 
“Community Savings Bank has always supported our day care from it’s beginning in 2002 and 
this donation is another symbol of their continued support and generosity.”

With Garnavillo Daycare Center already located in the ideal location. A few blocks from the 
elementary, steps away from the park and gym use on snowy/rainy days; they were able to 
purchase the lot we are currently on. For our families with school-aged children, that means 
drop-off and pickup are easy and convenient. This expansion project will be a two-step process 
to ensure families and their children are cared for throughout the year.  

Community Savings Bank is a locally-owned and operated community bank that was 
established in 1910. CSB has assets of over $500 million, and has locations in Cedar Rapids, 
Coggon, Dyersville, Earlville, Edgewood, Garnavillo, Guttenberg, Manchester, Marion and 
Robins. Member FDIC. 
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